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inarch 3, 1955

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

I was very much pleased to receive your letter and
report. Thank you very much.

Borrowing some unforseen difficulty, we shall
broadcast a program March 7.

The test that you heard, was to get our remote equipment
more closely adjusted to our studio equipment.

Good luck to you in your future membership in the N.RG

ap/ap

Ver ours,

Alvin Peters
Uhler Engineer KOGA


